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We are having another fun KĀʻEO Bingo night happening next week! We will 
be sending out a link via your email with a KĀʻEO bingo card and a Zoom link 

to join us. If you donʻt recieve the email or have questions, contact us at 
kokua@kaumeke.net by 12pm on Poʻahā and we will get one to you. 

 I ulu I ke kuamo‘o. I mana I ka ‘ōiwi. I kā‘eo no ka hanauna hou. 

           

 KĀʻEO Bingo                           

Poʻahā 

Lā 4 o Malaki 

6:00p-7:00p 

Zoom 


